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Drainage and Property Maintenance:
A 0-meter setback eliminates buffer space needed for proper drainage and property maintenance access,
garbage collection access, potentially affecting neighboring properties.

Allowing an oversized driveway and a zero lot line would set a troubling precedent, eroding community
standards and diminishing quality of life for surrounding residents.

For these reasons, I respectfully urge the Committee to deny this application. Thank you for your time and
consideration.

Sincerely,

Silvana DiMaria

Please confirm this email was received.

 

Please see attached pictures directly related to the dangers of increasing vehicles and parking safety
concerns along Amherst Drive and the adjacent Drive
















